MILLBURY YOUTH COMMISSION

June 1, 2021

Meeting Start: 6:00pm
Meeting Ends: 7pm

Town Hall Small Conference Room
In attendance:
Tim Cluett, Matt Brodeur, Karen Dupre, Terry Burk Dotson, Leeann Rango (Alt), Terri Booth{ Non -Member)
Not in Attendance: Gary Dwinell
Old minutes read and accepted.
Treasurer report Cash account $3853.37 town account ?

*Sean Hendricks Town Manager joins us and wishes we could keep this going but under the circumstance
understands and that the Youth Commission is in the Charter of Millbury and that if anyone would like to start it
up again they can. So we are label this as temporally disband of members. After we asked Sean about the
Financial account and we mention to him if we could donate it to the Camp Bournedale account he said yes.

*Committee we talked about the disbanding and due to lack of children and McGrath School is condemned by
the town we have no place to go. Also Matt and Karen will be giving their resignation letter as members. With
discussion from Terry and Terri about holding on but after discussion All was in favor to disband.

*Balance in the cash account is $3853.37. Motion to disperse the funds to local organizations 2™ Matt All in
Favor.

* Motion to give a donation to the Library of $1000 2™ Matt All in Favor

* Motion to give a donation to Milibury Lions Club of $500 2™ Matt All in Favor

* Motion to give a donation to Millbury Cubscouts pack 109 of $1033.37 2™ Matt 4 YES Karen Abstains.

* Motion to give a donation to Millbury Little League of $500 for the 6years old to 10 years old 2™ Terry All in
Favor.

* Motion to give a donation to Shaw Middle School Camp Bournedale trip of $820 to sponsor 2 children 2™ Matt
All in Favor

* Motion to give a donation of Projector and Screen which was from a grant we received to the Library 2" Matt
Allin Favor

All donations will be in a form of cashier check and that any charge of the check will be used by the Cub Scout
donation and balance of the amount will go to Cub Scouts pack 109.

Photo of members after meeting
Thank you to all the members and the Town of Millbury Residents and their children for 6 years

Chairman Timothy S. Cluett, Vice Chairman Matt Brodeur, Secretary Gary Dwinell, Terry Burk Dotson, Karen
Dupre, Alternate member Leeann Rango and parent Terri Booth.

Meeting Adjourn at 1908



TOWN OF MILLBURY
Municipal Office Building: 127 Elm Street Millbury, MA 01527

Millbury Youth Commission
timcluett@hotmail.com
508-981-9499

June 1, 2021

R.E Shaw Middle School
Camp Bournedale 6™ Grade Class Trip

Dear Principal Andrew Tuccio,

The Millbury Youth Commission would like you to accept this cash donation of
$820.00 to send two 6™ grade students to the Camp Bournedale class trip.

A second donation will be electronically done from our Town Account to your
Camp Bournedale Account like we did previous with an undisclosed amount.

This annual donation is to help children that want to attend but financially cannot,
in hope this will help to send them with their class for this educational week.

Please any questions contact me at 508-981-9499
From all of us here on the Millbury Youth Commission, Thank You.

Sincerely, -
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Timothy S. Cluett Chairman
Matt Brodeur Vice Chairman
Gary Dwinell Member

Terry Burke Dotson Member

Lee Rango Member
Karen Dupre Member

Terri Booth Volunteer

www.millbury-ma.org



